
Advertisement for the City of Dunn website for Friday December 20 

 

 
 
 

City of Dunn, NC 
Vision Plan 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 
 

The City of Dunn and the Dunn Area Chamber of Commerce are partnering to form the Dunn 

Vision Group (DVG). The DVG invites consultant proposals to assist the DVG conduct a city-

wide visioning process. The selected consultant will assist the DVG conduct extensive 

outreach to the Dunn community to prepare a citizen driven 20-Year Vision Plan and an 

implementation Action Plan. The DVG does not have a management structure for this project. 

The consultant must take the lead on project management, facilitation of collaborative 

discussions, task implementation, and follow-through. 

 

The schedule for the selection of a consultant team is currently:  

 

Vision Plan RFP Schedule 

RFP Advertised December 20, 2019 

Proposals due date January 17, 2020 

Contract Authorized March 11, 2020 

Commence Project April 6, 2020 

Schedule is subject to change 

 

Proposals must arrive at 401 Broad Street in downtown Dunn no later than 4 p.m. on 

Friday, January 17, 2020. 

 

If you have questions or would like a copy of the Vision Plan RFP, please email George Adler, 

City of Dunn Planning Director, at gadler@dunn-nc.org with “Please email Vision Plan RFP” 

in the subject line. 

 

Interested applicants can also download a copy here.  
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